
ELECTIONS - Elections were held at Oakmont Country Club, Santa Rosa at 
the scheduled annual meeting. It was reported that our Association ha$ 
at present 143 members with a quorum of 36 needed for the elections. 
We had 45 members present for the balloting. New officers are: 

President 
Vice President 
Secretary-Treasurer -
Second year Director-
New Directors 

Past President 

John Engen 
Bill Nigh 
Bob Ford 
Dave Griffiths 
Bob Livesey 
Grady Simril 
John Zoller appointed for 1 year to fill the 

unexpired term of Bob Ford 
Mike Clark 

NEWSLETTER CONTEST - Our "Name the Newsletter" contest came to a climax 
at the annual meeting at Oakmont Country Club. Many thanks go to the 
nine people who submitted a total of 34 names. The Board was then 
asked to pick the top six names for the membership to decide on at the 
annual meeting luncheon. The name that received the most Board votes 
was also the choice of the membership. THRU THE GREEN is the new name, 
submitted by Mr. Clifford Wagoner. "Thanks, Cliff, and spend that 
$25.00 all in one place." 

* * * * * * * * * * * 

Deepest sympathy is extended to Mrs. Stanley Pachaeco. Stan was a 
member of GCSA of Northern California since 1963 and worked at La 
Vista Land Development Co. (Hayward Golf Course). 

* * * * * * * * * * * 

Phil Dellner introduced his new bride (Karla) at last meeting. 

Walt and Nina Boysen are traveling. Hope to see part of the Masters 
Tournament, Jekyll Island, Savannah, Charleston, Hilton Head, Myrtle 
Beach, Pinehurst and the Smoky Mountains. 

Gary Ingram, Tilden Golf Course, Berkeley, passed his Class B exam. 

Paul C. Lloyd, Seascape Golf Course, Aptos is a Golf Course Superin-
tendents Association of America Class A member #8154. 

+ + + + + + + + + + + 
At the annual meeting, an audit committee of Bill Nigh, Griff Taylor, 
John Flachman and Ed Stocke reviewed the books for the year ending 
January 31, 1976. All was in order. 


